
From: [e-mail redacted] On Behalf Of Zev Youra 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 8:43 PM 
To: Bilski_Guidance 
Cc: [e-mail redacted] 
Subject: Please Stop Issuing Software Patents 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am a student studying computer science at the University of Michigan. I urge you to 
stop issuing software patents. They result in a stifling of the marketplace and a severe 
limiting of creativity. I encourage you to take a stand against the eternal expansion of 
intellectual property laws. 
 
-Zev Youra 
 


